March 11, 2021

City Council

c/o Kathleen Ligammari
City Hall

745 Main Street

Niagara Falls, NY 14301

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The School District Budget Vote & Board of Education Election will be held on
Tuesday, May 18, 2021. We are requesting approval for the use of the polling
places listed below:

Legislative Election
District District Polling Places
6 5 City Hall
745 Main Street
4 5,6 Niagara Falls Public Library
1425 Main Street
5 5,6 John Duke Senior Citizen
1201 Hyde Park Boulevard
3 5 LaSalle Senior Center

9501 Colvin Blvd.

It will be appreciated if approval of this request could be obtained at your next Council
Meeting so that we may proceed with the necessary arrangements.

Sincerely yours,

Judith Glaser
District Clerk
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